## St. Paul's C.E. Primary School

Headteacher: Miss Abi Lee BSc. (Hons.) N.P.Q.H. St. Paul's Road, Withington, Manchester, M20 4PG

Tel:- 0161 359 5316

E-mail:- head@st-pauls-pri.manchester.sch.uk Follow us on twitter @stpaulspri

Dear Parents/Carers Of year 5

## **GHYLL HEAD TRIP 2024**

We would like to invite your child on our annual Ghyll Head trip which is in 2024. Although this is a long time away, we have secured the dates for the trip and wanted to give parents as long as possible to pay for it. The trip is booked for Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> May to Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May 2024.

The children will spend two nights away in the Lake District at the Manchester City Council Outdoor Centre; trained instructors will take groups out for various activities during each day. The course involves a wide range of outdoor physical activities some of which will include abseiling, canoeing, caving, gorge-walking and orienteering.

This is a valuable opportunity for the children to experience adventurous activities in a magnificent setting. Skills such as working as part of a team and communicating will be drawn on during the days and they will keep up a reflective log of the events.

The provisional cost of the trip which includes transport, accommodation, all food, insurance, equipment hire and instruction for the 3 days is £210.00 per child. If you would like your child to be involved in this trip please complete and return the tear off slip to the school office. You can pay the trip off in small amounts or as a whole through the school website www.stpaulswithington.co.uk

The balance has to be paid in full by 30th April 2024. If for any reason the trip is cancelled all payments will be re-imbursed.

If you have any questions, please come and speak to us in the office.



## **Manchester Outdoor Education Centre. Ghyll Head May 2024**

Child's name	 would	like a	place	on tr	ip.
	 would	IIING a	place	OH U	ıμ

I agree to them taking part in the above activities and paying the balance in full by 30<sup>th</sup> April 2024.

















